
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

27th November 2023      Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: five 

 What an exciting week in pre-school!  The children have been very enthusiastic about 

our visit to the library.  We have started our Christmas countdown and welcomed 

an Elf to the pre-school.  He is reporting all the good behaviour back to Santa. 

 
Pre-school visit to Alsager Library 

This week, we have been preparing for our visit to Alsager Library.  

We talked road safety and about safety near the level crossings.  The 

children had a practice using our walking rein and understood the 

need to keep safe whilst on our walk to the library.  At the library, 

the pre-school children were very well behaved and listened carefully 

to a story time before choosing their own books.  On the way back, 

we stopped to watch a train pull up at the station.  Everyone was 

ready for lunch when we arrived back at school.  

 

 

Have a super weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 
 

Reminders… 

Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day.  Wear your festive 

jumper along with your usual uniform.  EYFS children are asked to 

bring some sweets for donation to our Christmas Fayre. 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 14th December – EYFS Nativity performance at 10am.  

Tickets available through the shop at Parent Mail. 

Monday 18th December – EYFS Christmas Party and Elf Run.  Further 

details to follow about the Elf Run.   

* Pre-school children who don’t normally come in on Mondays are 

welcome to join us for the party.  Please ask staff if you are interested. 

Number Time 

 

This week, we have 

recapped number one.  

The children found one 

pom pom in our cup 

game.  They found 

different versions of 

number one, around the 

setting.  We practiced 

writing number one in 

different sizes and rolled 

playdough number ones. 

A warm welcome 

to Rupert, who 

has joined pre-

school this week! 

The children 

enjoyed having a 

new friend to 

play with. 

 

Library books 

The pre-school children each chose a book to bring home 

from the library.  Books need to returned to Alsager Library 

before their due date.  If anyone has trouble returning their 

book (for any reason) please let pre-school staff know.  We 

can easily return the book on your behalf. 

  


